
Dear Senate Inquiry - Shared Parental Responsibility Bill 2005 
 
This is a my submission to the Senate Inquiry into the provisions of the Family 
Law Amendment (Shared Parental Responsibility) Bill 2005 
 
I beleive that every father and mother should have equal parenting rights and 
time to spend with their kids because as much as the kids love their parents, 
the kids need to feel the love and care of both parents to have a healthy 
society. 
I also beleive as long as both parents have no criminal, violence, child abuse 
or alcohol problems we should not deprive any of them from their parental 
rights. 
Also I beleive having kids is a very serious reponsibilty, so both parents 
should still have equal right and responsibililty towards their children. 
 
Thank you for reading my submission 
 
Name: Hany Abou El Nasr 
Postal Address: Mitcham, VIC 
 
 
 




